April 10, 2013
Senate IT Committee Report
The Senate IT Committee did not meet after its last report dated March 14, 2013, but we would like to make the faculty aware of the following:
Mobile Computing model: IT had a number of discussions with various groups, including the TLTR, members of the Faculty Senate IT Committee, the Student Government Association, Procurement, computer vendors, etc. Based on the various conversations, recommendations, negotiations, estimations, and vendor submissions they selected a single laptop model for everyone eligible for a new laptop (except for students in the Mac program). The new laptop model is: 
Lenovo ThinkPad Helix Ultrabook Convertible “Hybrid” Computer
http://www.lenovo.com/products/us/tablet/thinkpad/thinkpad-helix/
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The system features Windows 8 Pro, Intel i5-3317U Processor, 4GB RAM, 256 GB Solid State Drive (SSD), 11.6” Multitouch Screen with Full HD (1920 x 1080) resolution, Docking Keyboard, dual internal batteries (one on the slate, one in the keyboard) rated for 5 hrs. each (10 hrs. total), power adaptor, Digitizer Pen, and three year warranty and asset damage protection insurance.

The system can function in “docked” mode as a regular laptop with keyboard, touchpad and trackpoint, rated for 10 hours of operation on batteries, in “slate” mode with the detached screen functioning as a tablet with integrated digital pen and 5 hours of battery operation, or in “presentation” mode with keyboard attached and screen facing outwards. 
Delivery of the first batch of units to develop the SHU software image will arrive later this month.  Faculty units will be available in early June.  Freshmen will receive their laptops during their June and August orientations.  Junior refresh will be scheduled for September.

Respectfully submitted, 
              



Bert Wachsmuth
